
April 17, 2023 

To the Town of Bristol Selectboard: 

Callie Brynn and family would like to plant a white oak in memory of Lauris Chamberlain on the 
town green in Bristol.  

As Tree Warden, I approve of the planting, as the specimen (white oak) is hardy and 
aesthetically pleasing. I walked the green with Callie last week, and I determined that the best 
planting spot would be in the northeast section of the green. This spot would guarantee ample 
sunlight, and the tree would serve as a replacement for a nearby sugar maple that is in serious 
decline and will most likely need removal at some point. 

The planting ceremony is scheduled for early May. Although I will be out of town for the 
Selectboard meeting on April 24, I will try to zoom into the meeting. 

Thanks in advance. 

John Swepston
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